
 

 

www.gov.uk/environment-agency 

 

 

 

 

Shiplake Lock, head and tail gates 
 
Monday 27 June 2016 – 7:30am to 10am  
 
Diving Works 
 
 

Between 7:30am to 10am boats will be unable to travel through Shiplake 

Lock. This is due to essential maintenance work being carried out by our 

diving team. This will prevent an unplanned breakdown and closure at a 

more inconvenient time which could result in a longer obstruction to 

passage. 

 

Please keep clear of any safety boats until the lock reopens.  

 

 

 
Andrew Graham 
Harbourmaster  
22 June 2016 
 

River Thames – river closure 
 


